
Nikki R. Haley
Governor

Btate of !g>otitl) Carolina
Office of tfje (^obernor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

November 29, 2012

Ms. Sharranda Neal
Content Manager
News 19 WLTX-TV
6027 Gamers Ferry Road
Columbia, South Carolina 29209

Dear Ms. Neal,

On November 26, 2012, our office responded to your Freedom of Information Act request for the following:
(1) All email/ written correspondence between Governor Nikki Haley and her staff with Pat 

Maley and James Etter between August 26, 2012 to present (October 31, 2012); and
(2) Any written requests from Governor Haley request an investigation into how hackers 

breached the computer servers maintained by the South Carolina Department of Revenue.

We have enclosed records responsive to your request and a receipt of payment. Pursuant to the South 
Carolina Code of Laws, the following redactions and exemptions apply: (1) Section 30-4-40(a)(2) 
(information of a personal nature where the public disclosure thereof would constitute unreasonable invasion 
of personal privacy); (2) Section 30-4-40(a)(5) (documents of and documents incidental to proposed 
contractual arrangements...); and (3) Section 30-4-40(a)(7) (correspondence or work product of legal 
counsel for a public body and any other material that would violate attorney-client relationships).

Please be advised that fees have been waived for all records relating to the SCDOR security breach.

For records not relating to the security breach, our office is charging a reasonable cost of copying records and 
a reasonably hourly rate for making records available as allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-30(b) and as stated 
in our previous letter of November 26, 2012. The final cost for these records is $40.19 ($8.50 for 85 pages at 
10 cents per page and $31.69 for staff time to identify and compile records).

Chief Legal Counsel
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